CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

June 26, 2019

Cassandra Durkin, CPESC
Inspections Plus Inc.

504 El Paraiso Rd NE, Suite B
Albuquerque, NM 87113

Re: Larry H. Miller Hyundai
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
CPESC’s Stamp Date 6-19-19 (B14E017)

Dear Ms. Durkin,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-25-19, the
above referenced plan is not approved to be included in the SWPPP and for NOI
documentation review for grading until the following comments are addressed:

Since half of this site is in the City and the other half is not in the City, comments on the
ESC plan will be limited to the portion of the site in the City limits.

1. Show the jurisdictional line on the plan.

PO Box 1293 S i . .
ox 129 2. Provide inlet protection for the proposed inlet in the northern pond.
3. Vehicle Tracking Control is not addressed on the plan.

Albuquerque The City is providing recommendations for BMPs outside the city limits. Since this
portion of the site is outside City limits, these items are not required to be shown on the
plan, but may help your client be in compliance.
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1. Provide inlet protection for the proposed inlet in the southern pond.
2. Propose sediment BMP at the eastern edge of the disturbance.
www.cabq.gov If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,

fut &

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.
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